

Town of West Tisbury

PLANNING BOARD
P. O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278
508-696-0149
planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

Brad Tucker Liz Rapone P.O. Box 3000, PMB 3073, West Tisbury, MA 02575,

Dear Brad and Liz:

It has come to our attention that your property is providing access to the public through the proposed location of the second curb cut that the Planning Board approved in 2022. However, we have not received word of an approval from the state that would allow the installation of the apron. We are aware that Jane Rossi has inquired about the status and has asked you to keep her updated. Her last email to you was in July of this year, yet she has not received a response.

Please provide the Planning Board with an update on the status of the installation. Until all conditions regarding the requirements of town and state approval have been met, the access is not allowed.

Thank you.

Leah Smith, Board Chair

c/c: Joe Tierney, Select Board